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              Ruby Class Newsletter 
This week in Ruby class we have done lots of different things that will go towards our first 
mini outcome “What’s in the eye?” 

On Monday, we explored the dangers of the sun and created our own posters on how to 
protect ourselves from the sun and why it can be dangerous. 

  
 

In art this week we joined Emerald class to discover what our mini outcome would be! We are 
going to create a dragon eye that lights up using a circuit. The scales will be formed using 
clay. So, the children got to design their own dragon eye as well as experiment using 
different techniques with the clay! 

   
 

In maths, we have been learning about money, and how to add and subtract pounds and pence, 
the children were also learning how to read questions carefully to ensure they were doing the 
right calculations. In English this week we have been creating our own version of the dragon 
or Little Tuft, and adding inverted commas for speaking parts in the story. In guided 
reading, I have asked the children to read extracts from different well known stories to use 
their inference skills to answer questions about the text. This week in PE we implemented 
different styles of jumping and travelling to create a new dance routine. The children used 
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the beat of the music to ensure their dance routine went in time with the music. We also had 
another dance off, and I chose a new Dancer of the Day! 

 

For your information 

PE - will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child 
is wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Spellings – will be set on a Friday to be tested on the following Friday. Please support your 
child in practising these. 

Reading - Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and 
sign/initial to say you have read with them.   

   

Miss Williams and Mr Hitchings 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


